
RE-ADVERTISEMENT 
REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS (RFQ) 

WATER AND WASTEWATER SYSTEM IMPROVEMENT 
PROJECTS 

CITY OF LAURINBURG 
 
The City of Laurinburg is requesting Statements of Qualifications from qualified and 
interested firms to provide engineering and consulting services for various water and 
wastewater system improvement projects.  These projects are projected to be funded with 
a combination of local, state, and federal funds.  The City of Laurinburg intends to select 
a qualified consultant(s) to provide engineering design services based on the project 
details and evaluation criteria listed in the detailed Request for Qualifications (RFQ). 
 
Copies of the detailed RFQ, including a description of the services to be provided by 
respondents, the minimum content of responses, and the factors to be used to evaluate the 
responses, can be obtained by contacting Harold W. Haywood at 303 W. Church Street 
(Room 242), Laurinburg, NC, at (910) 291-2587, or at hhaywood@laurinburg.org.  
 
The proposals should be submitted no later than Thursday, October 20, 2022 at 5:00 p.m. 
EDT by mail to the City of Laurinburg, Attn:  Harold W. Haywood, 303 Church Street 
(Room 242), Laurinburg, NC 28352, or electronically to hhaywood@laurinburg.org.  For 
more information, contact Harold W. Haywood at (910) 291-2587.  
 
The City of Laurinburg is an Equal Opportunity Employer and invites the submission of 
proposals from minority and women-owned firms.  The City reserves the right to reject 
any or all proposals. 
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